
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BŁAŻEJ KRAWCZYK 

POLAND         Brøndby, 25 August 2024 

 

 

REFERENCE 

New BEC Accredited Umpire 

 

 

Dear BŁAŻEJ, 

 

it is with great pleasure that I can hereby inform you that Badminton Europe's Technical Officials 

Committee confirmed your recommendation of becoming a new BEC Accredited Umpire. 

 

Following your assessment at the Austrian Open 2024, Graz, Austria, the assessors recommended 

your upgrade - an upgrade which Badminton Europe's Technical Officials Committee fully supports. 

 

I hereby would like to officially congratulate you on the achievement, and I wish you the best of luck in 

your future umpiring career. 

 

On behalf of Badminton Europe, 

 

 

 

 

Sven Serré  

Chair of the Technical Officials Committee 

Badminton Europe Confederation 

 


